
 

   
 

       D E T R O I T  S E C T I O N  
 
 

NEW WELDING SCHOLARSHIP 
 

The AWS-Detroit Section is proud to announce 
the addition of a new scholarship: 

 

The Blazok Foundation Scholarship  
 

The Blazok Foundation Scholarship is a one-year award of $1000 to 
anyone eligible for the AWS-Detroit Section Scholarship. 

 
This scholarship will be available starting in 2025.  See the on-line application form 

(with supplemental instructions) at AWS Detroit Section website, under the 
‘Scholarships’ tab. 

www.awssection.com/detroit 
 

Application deadline for the 2025-26 academic year is April 1, 2025.* 

http://www.awssection.com/detroit

